
 

 OUR GOALS 
MAINTAIN A SAFE SYSTEM ▪ ADDRESS CONGESTION ▪ CONNECT TEXAS COMMUNITIES ▪ BEST IN CLASS STATE AGENCY 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 

4777 E. Highway 80 | MESQUITE, TEXAS 75150-6643 | (214) 320-6100 | WWW.TXDOT.GOV 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

PROPOSED IMPLEMENTATION OF U.S. HIGHWAY 75 (US 75)  
EXPRESS LANES 

FROM: INTERSTATE 635 (I-635) 
TO: SOUTH OF MCDERMOTT DRIVE 

CSJS:  0047-06-156 & 0047-07-225 

 
The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) will hold a public meeting regarding the proposed implementation 
of the US 75 Express from I-635 to south of McDermott Drive in the cities of Dallas, Richardson, Plano and Allen as 
well as Dallas and Collin County, Texas. The meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 1, 2014, at the Grand Hall at the 
Richardson Civic Center, 411 W. Arapaho Road, Richardson, Texas 75080. The meeting will be held in an open 
house format from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  
 
The purpose of the public meeting is to present the proposed project to the public and receive comments. The 
proposed project would implement tolling of single occupant vehicles (SOVs) on the existing US 75 HOV lanes, from 
I-635 to south of McDermott Drive.  Proposed construction would include the addition of toll gantries for the express 
lanes, signage, and pavement widening for an enforcement area in each direction and the modification of the existing 
access. The purpose of the proposed project is to reduce congestion and improve mobility. The proposed 
improvements would not require additional right-of-way or easements. No residential or commercial structures would 
be displaced as a result of the proposed project.  

Maps showing the proposed project’s location and geometric design will be available for viewing at the public 
meeting. This information will also be available for public inspection Monday through Friday between the hours of 
8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. at the TxDOT Dallas District Office located at 4777 East Highway 80, Mesquite, Texas 
75150. 
 
All interested citizens are invited to attend this public meeting. Written comments from the public regarding this 
project are requested and will be accepted for a period of 10 calendar days following the meeting. Written comments 
may be submitted either in person or by mail to Mr. Stephen Endres at the TxDOT Dallas District Office, 4777 E. 
Highway 80, Mesquite, Texas 75150-6643. Written comments must be postmarked by Friday, July 11, 2014 to be 
included in the Public Meeting Summary. 
 
The public meeting will be conducted in English. Persons interested in attending the meeting who have special 
communication or accommodation needs, or need an interpreter, are encouraged to contact the TxDOT Dallas 
District Public Information Office at (214) 320-4480. Requests should be made at least two days prior to the public 
meeting. Every reasonable effort will be made to accommodate these needs. If you have general questions or 
concerns regarding the proposed project, you may contact Mr. Stephen Endres at (214) 320-4469. 

 


